
From: Kenneth Garoutte
To: Miles Bennett (miles.bennett@wyo.gov); Mandeville, Douglas
Subject: Update of verbal notification, release on permit 633.
Date: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 9:08:11 AM

This email is to update the verbal notification (voice mail) given to your office on 10-31-14
to the LQD and 11-1-14 to the NRC of a reportable release on Permit 633, NRC Source
Material License SUA-1548.  The release happened on Thursday, 10-30-14 at approximately
11 pm. The data reported was as follows;
 

·         Location:  Wellfield 10, Header House 10-7, Well 10I-336.
·         Fluid release estimated at 15 gallons of injection fluid onto the ground

surface.  Cameco determined the fluid did enter waters of the state, a dry
draw.  A sample for uranium content showed 2.1 ppm.

·         Cause: O-Ring failure.  Fluid valves were closed to stop the release.  O-ring
was replaced and well was put back into service.

 
A report will be filed with the WQD spill database.
 
A written notification will be sent out on or before Friday November 7, 2014.
 
Please reply or call if more information is needed.
 
Ken Garoutte
Manager of Safety, Health, Environment, Quality (SHEQ)
Cameco Resources
Smith Ranch-Highland
P.O. Box 1210
Glenrock, Wy 82637
 
(307) 358-6541 ext. 476
Kenneth_Garoutte@cameco.com
 
Safety is a full time job,

don’t make it a part time practice
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are
solely for the use of the individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the
intended recipient, please delete this email and any files transmitted with it (without
making any copies) and advise the author immediately.
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